
Have you cared for 
someone who has died 
in the last two years?

Would you be interested in sharing your 
experiences on what worked well when you 
engaged with rural palliative care services?

Are you eligible?
Are you:

•	 18 years or older?
•	 A primary carer of someone who has received 

palliative care in a rural Australian setting AND 
has died in the last 2 years?

•	 Able to share information about the positive 
aspects of their rural palliative care. 

The person you cared for:
•	 Lived in rural Australia AND accessed a rural 

palliative care service that assisted them with 
symptom management, physical, psychosocial, 
or emotional supports.

How you can help
You will be asked to participate in an interview 
which may take around 60 minutes. 
The interview will be conducted either in person, 
via telephone or Zoom and will be audio recorded. 
You will be asked about your experience with 
palliative care services, in particular what has gone 
well, over the time you were a primary care giver.

This research will help improve understanding 
about what is working well in rural palliative 
care from the perspective of primary care givers.
The information gathered will help service 
providers and policy makers direct efforts towards 
increasing access to these positive aspects of rural 
palliative care, for the benefit of other rural people 
who need them in the future.
This project is an initiative of The University of 
South Australia’s Department of Rural Health and is 
part of a larger research project, the Palliative Care 
Research Collaboration, supported by The Hospital 
Research Foundation Group. 
www.health.adelaide.edu.au/public-health-and-palliative-care

Next steps
Scan the QR code, or contact:

Marylouise Freeman (MRes Candidate)  
marylouise.freeman@mymail.unisa.edu.au 
or 
Dr Natasha Caulfield (Research Manager)  
natasha.caulfield@unisa.edu.au 
 
for an initial discussion.

ETHICS REVIEW AND COMPLAINTS. This project has been approved by UniSA’s Human Research Ethics Committee (Ethics Protocol 205920). If you have any ethical concerns about the project or 
questions about your rights as a participant please contact the Human Research Ethics Committee. Tel: +61 8 8302 6330 — Email: humanethics@unisa.edu.au


